Commonwealth Edison

72 West Adams Street, Chicago. Illinois
Address Reply 1o Post Office Box 767
Chicago. lllinois 60690

February 25, 1985

Director
office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Attention: Document & Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
washington, DC 20555

Subject: Braidwood Station Security Plan - Docket Nos. 50-456 and 50-457
Byron Station Security Plan - Docket Nos. 50-454 and 50-455

Dear Sir:

Enclosed are six (6) copies of the followina revisions:

Braidwood Revision 10
Byron Revision 13

The revisions address changes to the Sygnetron System and in the case
of Byron, various physical barrier, access points, alarm, and compensatory
measure changes. Additionally, changes have been made on some figures.

These enclosures contain Safequards Information which must be
protected from public disclosure pursuant to 10CFR 73.21.

Sincerely,

;e

Dennis L. Farrar
Director of Nuclear Licensing

DLF:CL:jf

Enclosures (6) ;o j I
x G»

#1986D/5 gsggo:gacggg 225 > ﬁ‘



